
Senior Citizens Commission 

Regular Meeting  

September 10, 2024 

Minutes  

 

The Senior Citizens Commission held a regular meeting on September 10, 2024 at the Senior Center at 

1:00 P.M. Present at the meeting was chairman Paula Friez, Cheryl Udin, Corenda Haugh and Leslie 

Shea. The Director of Senior and Social Services Carrie Concatelli also attended.  

 

1. Call to order  

Paula Friez called the meeting to order at 1:09pm  

 

2. Public Comment   

Nothing at this time 

  

3. Approval of Minutes, June 4, 2024  

Cheryl made a motion to accept the minutes as written, Corenda Haugh seconded the motion. The motion 

passed unanimously.  

 

4. Municipal Agent Report 

Carrie announced the senior center is looking to hire extra van drivers. The job description is posted on 

the town website. Carrie also shared that the senior center is getting ready for holiday registrations and 

programs.    

 

5. Old Business 

a. Review of Recent Programs/activities  

Paula stated the Jimmy Buffet concert was well attended and everyone enjoyed the show.  

 

6. New Business 

a. Election of Chairman, Co-Chairman   

Leslie made a motion to re-elect Paula as Chairman, Corenda seconded the motion. The motion passed.  

Cheryl made a motion to re-elect Corenda as Co-Chairman, the motion was seconded by Leslie. The 

motion passed.   

 

b. Fall Programs    

i. Senior Center Month 

The senior center will have an appreciation lunch on September 12th at 12pm.  

ii. Veterans Day Luncheon  

The Veterans Day Luncheon will be held November 11th at the senior center. More info to come.  

iii. Holiday Decorations  

Holiday decorating will be December 5th at 10am  

iv. Holiday Luncheon  

The Lunch will be held on December 12th at the Nutmeg restaurant and banquet in East Windsor.  

 

There are many upcoming events, there is a breakfast trip to Flat Pennies Restaurant is Willington on 

September 12th  at 9:15. There is also a Mohegan Sun casino trip on September 26th at 9:15. There are 

many other events and programs listed in the newsletter.     

 

 

 

 



c. Safety Concerns for seniors 

It was brought to Carrie and other staff members that one of the trees out front of the senior center has a 

few dead branches. The Commission would like the town crew to come out and remove any dead 

branches.   

   

7. Adjournment 

A. Next meeting Date: Tuesday December 3 at 1pm 

Leslie made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:39pm; Corenda seconded the motion. The motion 

passed unanimously and the meeting was adjourned.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

  

Corrine O’Brien  

Board Clerk 

 

PLEASE SEE THE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR THE APPROVAL OF THESE 

MINUTES AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO.  

 

 

 
   
 

  

  

  


